
 

 
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 
Posted February 24, 2020 

 
Invitation for Bids 

 
NFS 20-030 

 
Façade Improvement Projects Western Avenue and MC 85 

 
This notice is to inform all firms that it is in the best interest of the City to cancel this IFB and reissue 
it at a later date.  
 
This project remains an important part of our overall effort to provide quality services to the Avondale 
community. Please, watch for additional information and updates through Vendor Registry on the City 
of Avondale’s website at: http://www.avondaleaz.gov/procurement.  
 
All communication regarding the cancellation and reissuance of this solicitation must go through the 
Procurement Administrator. 
  
Thank you, we appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale.  


